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UNITED STATES

['y [3 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
. .; WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

,,.~....j
November 18, 1982

Docket No. 50-443/444

Mr. E. Tupper Kinder
Assistant Attorney General
Environmental Protection Division
The State of New Hampshire
25 Capitol Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Concord, NH 03301 TO F01A-82-524

Dear Mr. Kinder:

This is in response to your letter dated October 27, 1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, nine separate
categories of documents relating to the Quality Assurance Program of the
Seabrook facilities.

The documents listed below are relevant to your request. These documents
are enclosed.

1. Safety Evaluation of the Seabrook Nuclear Power Station
Units 1 and 2," August 14, 1974.

2. Excerpt from Seabrook FSAR on Quality Assurance Program,
undated.

The search for additional documents relevant to your request is continuing.
When we have completed our search, you will be notified of our determination.

Sincerely,
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J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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